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PLEASE PLAN TO PARTICIPATE! 
 
35th Annual MN EMS Medical Directors Conference & Anniversary Celebration 
State of the Art in EMS  
September 11-13, 2020 - Arrowwood Conference Center, Alexandria, MN   
 
 
Dear Educational Partners: 
 
The MN EMS Medical Directors Association invites you to participate in their annual 
conference.  Attendees are physician EMS physician medical directors and EMS 
managers and directors from around the state.  We have several exciting 
opportunities for exhibitors. You may register online at www.mnemsmd.org. 
 
This is a planned activity with continuing medical education credit offered for 
physicians as well as other health care professionals.  Please watch our webpage for 
more information including the schedule, lodging, and more details.   
www.mnemsmd.org. 
 
Jeffrey Ho, MD is on the association board and is the liaison for industry support.  
You may connect with Dr. Ho at 612-873-4904 or Jeffrey.ho@hcmed.org re. specific 
questions about the conference content.  You may contact Robin Hoppenrath at 
(voicemail) 763-222-6005 or e-mail below re. questions about vendor opportunities, 
schedule, set up, etc. 
 
Your support and participation is important, and needed.  All support offsets the 
expense of offering an educational activity of this quality.  Support is acknowledged 
on our website and in conference materials.  Please contact us with any questions. 
 
Conference Management 
Executive Director, Robin Hoppenrath 
PO Box 1012, Anoka, MN  55303 
EMAIL:  hopservices@msn.com 
 
Payment may be made online  
Minnesota EMS Medical Director’s Education Association, Inc. 
The EIN #is 20-0658684. 
 
We hope that you will be able to join us!  Thank you for your consideration and 
support of continuing medical education. 
 
 

Visit our Website at www.mnemsmd.org 
 
 


